

With reference to the taxation on 23 February 2010, I would advise that my decision turned upon Para. 17(1)(a) of The Advice and Assistance (Scotland) Regulations.

I took the view that, while understanding the agents stance that it might be good practice from an administrative angle, and there is much to be said for pulling the notes of the meeting into the form of a statement quickly while fresh in the mind, it was not necessary to draft the statement at that stage.

As it transpired, the statement turned out to be unnecessary at all. That was known to the agent within seven days of the interview and, having regard to economy, that was not a long period to have postponed drafting the statement.

J M Murphy Auditor of Court Kirkcaldy



You should read the legal disclaimer at the end of this e-mail about the terms and conditions that apply to it.

Dear Mr Murphy,

I refer to the above Taxation which you conducted this morning and where I represented the Legal Aid Board and Miss Cockburn represented her firm Cockburn McGrane.

I forgot to ask you at the end for a brief written note detailing your decision. It may be that you produce one as a matter of course but some Auditors only produce one on request. As I have never appeared before you for a Taxation I am unsure as to your usual practice.

It would be helpful to have such a note for any future taxations that may arise concerning similar issues and I would also ensure that Miss

CM

Cockburn received a copy.

Many thanks



LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Confidentiality: This e-mail and any attachments to it are strictly confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended solely for the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, print, distribute, disseminate, disclose or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your computer system.

Disclaimer: Any views or opinions contained in this message which do not relate to our business are not authorised by the Scottish Legal Aid Board (the "Board") and are those of the author only, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of the Board. The Board accepts no liability (including in negligence) for the consequences of any person acting, or refraining from acting, on the information contained in such e-mails.

Monitoring: Under the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000 the Board randomly monitors all email sent or received.

Viruses: While this e-mail message and attachments have been checked for the presence of computer viruses, the Board does not guarantee that either are virus-free and accepts no liability for damage sustained as a result of a virus to the recipient's system or data or that of any third party.

About the Scottish Legal Aid Board: To find out more about us, visit our website www.slab.org.uk. Our address is: Scottish Legal Aid Board, 44 Drumsheugh Gardens, Edinburgh EH3 7SW. Telephone: 0131 226 7061.

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email

E-MAIL DISCLAIMER

This e-mail, and any files transmitted with it, are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify helpdesk@scotcourts.gov.uk. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Scottish Court Service (SCS). Finally, the recipients should check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The SCS accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.

www.scotcourts.gov.uk

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email